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NOTICE TO THE MARKET  

S&P rating 

 

 

Oi S.A. (BOVESPA: OIBR3, OIBR4; NYSE: OIBR.C, OIBR) (the “Company”) 

discloses to its shareholders and the market in general that Standard & Poor’s 

announced today its review of the credit rating attributed to the Company, downgrading 

the long-term global scale credit rating from BB+ to BB- and the long-term domestic 

scale credit rating from brAA+ to brA-. The outlook is negative. 
 

 

 

Rio de Janeiro, February 15, 2016 

 

Flavio Nicolay Guimarães 

Chief Financial Officer and Investor Relations Officer 
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